Public Relations Report for October 19, 2014
All issues relating to PR have been handled by Kevin Wagner with no committee being formed.  
Publicity for “Get Your Ghoul On!” Halloween Dance Party:

1) All items for this event have gone out via our website, Facebook page, etc.  One additional e-blast will be sent out the week prior to the event (week of October 27th).
Publicity for “Lessons from Carols” Christmas concert:
1) Graphic design was received from Jefferson on September 30, 2014.

2) Press release was sent to Central Voice on September 30, 2014 for their November/December publication.

3) Press release and poster design was sent to both the Lancaster and York churches on September 30, 2014.  They have graciously volunteered to do the promoting of these events for us.

Chorus Website, Facebook and E-mail Accounts:
1) The HGMC website was updated with the new “Lessons from Carols” graphic design on September 30, 2014.
2) Created an online event for both December concerts on our Facebook page as of October 3, 2014 and e-vite was sent to all our “friends.”

3) We have added 12 new friends to our Facebook page over the last month.  Birthday greetings from the HGMC continue to go out to individuals via our Facebook page.

Chorus Exchange Advertisements for 2014-15:
1) An exchange ad was secured with Theatre Harrisburg for the 2014-15 season.

2) An exchange ad was secured with the Womyn’s Chorus for the 2014-15 season.

3) An exchange ad was secured with the Humane Society for their annual “Fur Ball.”

4) An exchange ad was secured with the Rainbow Chorale of Delaware for the 2014-15 season.
GALA 2016:
1) I have registered to attend the “Intro to Festival 2016” webinar with GALA on Saturday, October 18, 2014 from 1pm-2pm.  More details will be forthcoming.
Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, October 13, 2014.
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